From: Bob Klunk [mailto:bobklunk65@gmail.com]

Sent: Wednesday, September 30, 2015 12:46 PM

To: Berlin, Steve

Subject: Donation

Dear Mr. Berlin

This is to inform you that Alderman Solis received a a $700 donation from Com Ed to pay for the Petting Zoo at his Pumpkin Patch at Dvorak Park in his Ward on October 31st 2015 Thank you Bob Klunk

